
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO WORKERS 
FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE REGIONAL OFFICES 

(NO. 933R)  
   

The POEA Regional Overseas and Coordinating Office (ROCO) hereby serves 

notice to the following workers whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by 
the Administrator of POEA and were received by the POEA ROCO on 29 April 2022. 

 

1. EMY PEROTE TULBO 
2. HONEYLYN RODRIGUEZ ALCARIO 
3. VINCENT JOHN CARLOS MANLAPAZ 
4. ROEL PAGALA ANZURES 
5. SAMANTHA VERDADERO GASTANES 
6. CEZAR DUMANCAS ALMEDA III 
7. GEORGE MICHAEL RAVINA ALDUESO 
8. CHRISTINE MAE RONDINA LEGARDE 

    
Above stated worker may proceed to the nearest Regional Center or Regional Extension 

Unit, or Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center from 
Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of an Overseas Employment 
Certificate (OEC).  

 
Further, please request for an appointment through email address 

DirecthirePhase2OEC@poea.gov.ph for the processing of your OEC. Kindly bring the 

following for Phase II-OEC Issuance Evaluation: 
  

1. Schedule of Appointment Phase II 
2. Notice of Approved POEA Clearance 
3. Original and Photocopy of Employment Documents 

The payment for OEC Processing fee (PhP equivalent of US$100.00), OWWA 
membership (PhP equivalent of US$25.00) and PAG-IBIG Contribution (PhP 100.00/month) will 
be at the Cashier Window, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased Center. 


